

PLANNING BOARD
P. O. Box 278
West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278
508-696-0149
planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov

April 29, 2021

West Tisbury Zoning Board of Appeals P.O. Box 278 West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Board Members:

At our meeting of April 26, 2021, the board reviewed an application referred by your board under Section 9.2-1D, from Best Construction requesting setback relief on the property located on Assessor's Map 34, Lot 6, 1201 State Road. The board refers the application back to the ZBA with no opinion.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Virginia C. Jones, Chairman



PLANNING BOARD
P. O. Box 278
West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278
508-696-0149
planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov

April 29, 2021

West Tisbury Zoning Board of Appeals P.O. Box 278
West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Board Members:

At our meeting of April 26, 2021, the board reviewed an application referred by your board under Section 9.2-1D, from John Siffert requesting setback relief, on the property located on Assessor's Map 31, Lot 25, 643 Edgartown Road. The board refers the application back to the ZBA with no opinion.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Virginia C. Jones, Chairman



PLANNING BOARD P. O. Box 278 West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278 508-696-0149 planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov

April 29, 2021

West Tisbury Zoning Board of Appeals P.O. Box 278 West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Board Members:

At our meeting of April 26, 2021, the board reviewed an application referred by your board under Section 9.2-1D, from FFD Enterprises, requesting A change of ownership on the property located on Assessor's Map 21, Lot 12, 90 Dr. Fisher Road. The board refers the application back to the ZBA with no opinion.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

and 16-101 510 State Rd



BUILDING & ZONING INSPECTOR West Tisbury, Massachusetts 02575

April 26, 2021

COMP

Luiz Oliveira P.O. Box 2769 Vineyard Haven, Ma 02568

Re: 560 State Rd.- Service Business Violations

Dear Luiz,

It has come to my attention that you are taking deliveries of insulation products and have placed storage container(s) on your property located at 560 State Rd.

Please be advised that Finding #9, of your Special Permit, indicates that no product deliveries would be made to 560 State Rd. In addition, Condition #2 indicates that no insulation products will be stored in the barn or outside the barn. Storage containers are not allowed in the Residential District per Table 3.1-1 of the West Tisbury Zoning Bylaws. Both of the above are violations of the conditions of your Special Permit and Section 9.3-4 of the West Tisbury Zoning Bylaws.

Per Section 10.2-1A I am required to notify your in writing of the violations and request that they be corrected by May 1, 2021.

Failure to correct the above violations within the specified time frame will result in further action. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Joseph K. Hierney, Jr. Inspector of Buildings Town of West Tisbury

Cc: BOH Fire Chief ZBA Planning